
 

 

May 26, 2021 

Dear St. Stephen families, 

As we come to the end of the school year, I am sad to announce that Mrs. Banton will be retiring 

at the end of this school year.  She is moving to Florida! I will miss her tremendously, but I am 

so happy for her at the same time. 

We have a new secretary, Mrs. Deb Kirk, who is familiar with St. Stephen School and the Huron 

School District. She has been a substitute in our building and she drove the bus prior to entering 

the classroom.  She began training yesterday with Mrs. Banton and it has been going very well. 

I know that our community will send a fond farewell to Mrs. Banton, and welcome Mrs. Kirk 

with warm regards.   

God bless, 

Mrs. Christine Vaughan 

 

 


